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Right now, Ecology is updating the rules that require companies moving oil to have detailed spill
response plans that address the specific threats of tar sands oil. Unfortunately, the updated plans are
inadequate and leave us at risk of a catastrophic oil spill. Ecology must act now to increase
protections for non-floating oils, like tar sands oils, with more stringent response time and
equipment requirements for a fast, aggressive, and well-coordinated response to contain and recover
tar sands oils before they submerge and sink.
 


